
From: Grotefendt, Amy (Consultant)
Sent: Tuesday, January 06, 2009 10:27 AM
To: Paananen, Ron
Cc: Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant); Lenz, KaDeena (Consultant)
Subject: Puget Sound Business Journal Interview - Can you do?
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6/29/2009

Ron --  
  
Steve Wilhelm from the Puget Sound Business Journal would like to talk to one of the RPs about freight access 
with a bored tunnel. The freight community has expressed concern about lack of access at Elliott/Western with a 
bored tunnel.  He has already talked to the Port of Seattle. 
  
We thought you'd be the best person to talk to Steve who is on a 3 p.m. deadline -- any chance you can give him 
a call?  Let me know and I'll let Steve know when to expect your call. 
  
His number is 206-876-5427. 
  
Thanks 
AJG 


